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ANNOUNCEMENT

We would like to let our fellow Eritrean American residents of Los Angeles and
neighboring cities know that pursuant to a decision made by those present at the Eritrean
Martyrs Day event held in Los Angeles, California, on June 23, 2012 to collectively
sponsor 50 families of Eritrean martyrs the registration of sponsors began on that date
and will continue until the end of this month (August). Y ou may register by caling (310)
973-4555 and leaving your name and phone number. Once the registration is complete
then ameeting of all the registered sponsors will be called. Information about the venue,
date and time of such a meeting will be given to the sponsors in due time. Y our
participation in this noble project is greatly appreciated.

Eternal Glory to Our Martyrs!

Coordinating Committee



